This compilation of most frequently asked questions concerning on-site sewage
disposal systems has been developed by the Placer County Division of Environmental
Health as part of an effort to provide information to the public about use and abuse
of septic systems.

Will additives improve the efficiency of

AV

my septic tank?

Four groups of additives about which
inquires are generally made are:

1. Substances introduced into the system
to increase microbial action, e.g. yeast;
2. Food products to increase microbial
growth and action, e.g. hamburger;

3. Products intended to dissolve solids in
the septic tank. These substances may
raise the pH of effluent in the tank and
deactivate or kill microorganisms; e.g.,
lye.

4. Products to remove scum from the
tank walls. The solids removed from the
tank may clog the drainlines.

No significant evidence of the effective-
ness of these products is known. Actu-
ally, in the cases of groups #3 and #4

damage to the system may occur. The
introduction of any additive to the
septic tank is discouraged.

Should I use special chemicals (e.g.
detergents) or paper products that
are considered
better for the
system?

Ordinary house-
hold chemicals
should not harm
the biological
balance of the system when used in
moderation. Excessive amounts are
harmful. The disposal of paper products
in the system should be limited to those
that are absolutely necessary (e.g. toilet
paper) and which fall apart easily when
wet.
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